

RELEASE IN PART
B5,B6

From: H <hrod17@clintonemail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2011 1:17 PM
To: 'millsd@state.gov'
Subject: Re: Potential JBA return to Haiti this week

[Redacted]

B5

----- Original Message -----

From: Mills, Cheryl D [mailto:MillsCD@state.gov]
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2011 12:49 PM
To: H
Cc: Abedin, Huma <AbedinH@state.gov>
Subject: Fw: Potential JBA return to Haiti this week

From the bottom up - we are doing points for you for tomorrow if you are amenable and we can get it scheduled.

Cdm

----- Original Message -----

From: Restrepo, Daniel A. [mailto:[Redacted]]
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2011 11:46 AM
To: Reynoso, Julissa; Lindwall, David E; Mills, Cheryl D; Adams, Thomas C; Merten, Kenneth H
Cc: Shannon, Thomas A; Mcdonald, Kara C; McDonough, Denis R. [Redacted]; Gray, Eugene
[Redacted]
Subject: RE: Potential JBA return to Haiti this week

B6

[Redacted]

B5

-----Original Message-----

From: Reynoso, Julissa [mailto:ReynosoJ@state.gov]
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2011 11:43 AM
To: Lindwall, David E; Mills, Cheryl D; Adams, Thomas C; Merten, Kenneth H; Restrepo, Daniel A.
Cc: Shannon, Thomas A; Mcdonald, Kara C; McDonough, Denis R.
Subject: Re: Potential JBA return to Haiti this week

[Redacted]

B5

----- Original Message -----

From: Lindwall, David E
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2011 11:04 AM
To: Mills, Cheryl D; Adams, Thomas C; Merten, Kenneth H; 'Restrepo, Daniel A.' [Redacted]
Cc: Shannon, Thomas A; Reynoso, Julissa; Mcdonald, Kara C; 'McDonough, Denis R.' [Redacted]
[Redacted]

B6

Subject: RE: Potential JBA return to Haiti this week

Cheryl,

[Redacted]

B5

SBU
This email is UNCLASSIFIED

-----Original Message-----

From: Mills, Cheryl D
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2011 10:45 AM
To: Adams, Thomas C; Merten, Kenneth H; Lindwall, David E; 'Restrepo, Daniel A.'
Cc: Shannon, Thomas A; Reynoso, Julissa; Mcdonald, Kara C; 'McDonough, Denis R.'
Subject: Potential JBA return to Haiti this week

All: [Redacted]

State of play: as I understand it, there are credible rumors and indications that JBA will return to Haiti this week before the elections - from S.A. indicating that they are considering three dates, one of which is before the election; to the inquiry re permitting transit visas, to indications that they are packing and looking to relocate children to new schools with Monday serving as their last day in school.

B5

[Redacted]

cdm

-----Original Message-----

From: Charles, Jacqueline - Miami [mailto:[Redacted]]
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2011 10:26 AM
To: Mills, Cheryl D
Subject: RE: Re:

B6

Kim Ives one of these so-called journalists who is close to JBA posted on twitter the 17th and that he will be on a South African jet.

it sounds very credible since I am hearing that the South Africans want a direct flight rather than a stop over in Cuba or Venezuela, both of which were floating around. I hear through other diplomatic channels a delegation of Venezuelans arrived here a few days ago in anticipation of his arrival. But we are checking...will keep you posted.

You realized that from here on out, it will be rocky -- as far as stability goes. Whether the elections happen or not, this sense of calm is done. What a country.

Jacqueline Charles
Caribbean Correspondent
Miami Herald
305-376-2616 (o)
305-376-5287 (fax)

www.miamiherald.com/haiti
[twitter/jacquiecharles](https://twitter.com/jacquiecharles)